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Rad Dickson

From: Ann Hanna <ahanna@fvs.edu>
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 10:06 AM
To: Rad Dickson
Subject: Childers - Special Use Zoning

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

Hello -  
 
My name is Ann Hanna and I am writing on behalf of the Childers family to express my support for their request for 
special zoning. I have been part of the Hanover community for over 30 years. I am the president of the board of the 
Hanover Community Park and Projects (Kirk Hanna Community Park), my kids went through Hanover school, and I sat on 
the school board for a time. 
 
I own and operate Hanna Ranches Inc, a fourth generation cow-calf operation. I believe all children should be afforded 
the opportunity to engage with agricultural production and understand where their food comes from. More and more as 
a society we are disconnected from our food sources. The Childers proposal is an excellent opportunity to offer 
experiential learning to the children of the greater Hanover community, especially since our community currently does 
not have anything like this.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Regards, 
Ann Hanna 
719-287-7830 


